
State of Florida 

DATE: May 8,2001 
TO: Parties of Record 
FROM: Robert V. Elias, Bureau Chief, Electric and Gas 
RE: Docket No. 000824-E1 - Review of Florida 'Power Corporation's earnings, including 

effects of proposed acquisition of Florida Power Corporation by Carolina Power & Light. 

There will be a meeting in the above-referenced docket at the following time and place: 

Friday, May 1 1,200 1, at 9:OO a.m. 
Room 154 
Gerald Gunter Building 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

The meeting was requested by Florida Power Corporation. Any party wishing to participate 
by telephone may dial Suncom 994-1709 or Non-Suncom (850) 414-1708 at 9:OO a.m. 

If you have any questions about the meeting, please call me at (850j 413-61 89. 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation 
Division of Competitive Services 
Division of Safety and Electric Reliability 
Division of Regulatory Oversight 
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